
 

  

 

ENEFI Asset Management Plc.  
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
pursuant to the Capital Market Act and Decree nr 24/2008. (VIII.15.) of the Minister of Finance. 

 
(Translation. The official announcement is the Hungarian version.) 

 

 

ENEFI Asset Management Plc. (The “Company”) informs its Dear Investors about the following 

based on the notification of the Romanian operation: 

 

Gyergyószentmiklós City Municipality filed a claim against the Company's Romanian affiliate 

(E-Star CDR SRL), regarding the enforcement of an overpayment of 16,853 lei resulting from a 

previously legally closed compensation lawsuit. 

 

CDR disputes the baseless claim. 

 

ENEFI Asset Management Plc. 


